
 

 

What?: Spring Swim Lessons 

When?: Saturdays March 5, 2022- April 9, 2022  

Where?: Jimmy C. Draughn Aquatics Center 

 

 

 

 

 

The Town of Valdese Parks and Recreation Department will be offering swim lessons this spring! Lessons will be 

offered Saturday mornings beginning March 5, 2022 and will continue through April 9, 2022. Lessons are 45 

minutes long with trained instructors. Session 1 is offered 9:30am-10:15am. Session 2 is offered 10:30am-

11:15am  

Registration is active now and can be completed in person at the Fitness/Aquatics Counter or by web through the 

website. https://valdese.recdesk.com/ 

We look forward to seeing you! 

Any questions can be directed to Alex Bustle. Email abustle@valdesenc.gov or by phone: (828)874-6737 
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